

Name: _____

Unit 2 test

Listening

1 T5 Listen and circle *True* or *False*.

- | | |
|---|--------------|
| 1 Emma travelled to see her family in France. | True / False |
| 2 Emma's mum speaks bad English. | True / False |
| 3 Emma's mum went to university in London. | True / False |
| 4 Emma's mum worked as a chef. | True / False |
| 5 Maria started school last year. | True / False |
| 6 Pauline got married last year. | True / False |
| 7 Pauline went to university last month. | True / False |
| 8 Pauline moved to Barcelona two years ago. | True / False |

2 T7 Listen and write the letter.

1 _____ 2 _____ 3 _____ 4 _____ 5 _____ 6 _____ 7 _____ 8 _____



A



B



C



D



E



F



G



H

Reading

3 Read and answer the following questions.

Rosa Parks

Rosa Parks was born in 1913 and she grew up in Montgomery, a small town in the USA. There were two types of schools: one for white children and one for black children. There was only a school bus for the white children – the black children walked to school. Rosa felt angry when she saw white children go to school on a bus.

Rosa finished school at 16 because her grandmother and mother were ill. She got a job and then at 19 she met Raymond Parks. They got married, but they didn't have children. Raymond worked, so Rosa started school again and passed her last test, but she didn't go to university. She started to work in a new job.

On 1 December 1955, Rosa was on a bus in Montgomery. The seats at the front of the bus were for white people only. Rosa decided to sit at the front, and she didn't want to give her seat to a white man. The bus driver called the police. The police arrived and they took Rosa with them. People heard the news quickly. Lots of people wanted the rules for the seats on their buses to change, and finally they did. The seats at the front and the back were now for black and white people, thanks to brave Rosa Parks.

1. Where was Rosa Parks born?
a) New York b) Montgomery c) London
2. Why didn't Rosa go to university?
a) She didn't pass the test. b) She had to work to help her family. c) She didn't want to go.
3. What did Rosa do on the bus on 1 December 1955?
a) She sat in the back of the bus. b) She sat in the middle of the bus. c) She sat at the front of the bus.
4. Who did Rosa refuse to give her seat to?
a) A black woman b) A black man c) A white man
5. What happened to Rosa after she refused to give up her seat?
a) She was arrested. b) She was rewarded. c) She was praised.
6. What was the result of Rosa's actions?
a) The bus rules stayed the same. b) The bus rules changed. c) There were no more buses.
7. Was Rosa Parks a white woman? _____
8. Did Rosa Parks have children? _____
9. Why did Rosa Parks feel angry about the bus rules?
